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If the mining industries are not allowed to continue and grow in the Hunter Valley, | feel the impact on the Hunter Valley and
surrounding areas would be extremely high. The recent down turn in the mining industry has already effected not only jobs in
the industry but has had a flow on effect in other support industries. Some have already closed and others are looking at down
sizing which will put more people out of work.

IP Address: -
Submission: Unline Submission from ’
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com/?action=view activity&id=116065

Submission for Job: #5850 Mount Owen Continued Operations Project
https://maijorproiects.affinitylive.com/?action=view job&id=5850

Site: #1182 Mount Owen Mining Complex
https://maijorprojects .affinitylive.com/?action=view site&id=1182




